
The evening invocation will be delivered by first-year
Webelos Scouts Colby R. and Cameron M. 

Our dear Heavenly Father, we ask Your blessing on the
families in our Cub Scout pack.  We ask a special blessing
on each Cub Scout and Webelos Scout.  

Guide their steps as they grow into men, and help them as
they do their duty to You and to their country.  Bless our
food and the people who have prepared it.  
Amen. 

The Seven Rays of the Arrow of Light Represent
Wisdom
Courage

Self Control
Justice
Faith
Hope
Love
      

CONGRATULATIONS and GOOD LUCK
!

PACK 800

  



CUB SCOUT PACK 800

BLUE AND GOLD PROGRAM
Arrival

Opening ceremony – Second year webelos

Invocation (see back)

Dinner

Cake and Salute to Cub Scouting

Awards & Announcements

Arrow of light ceremony

Cubmaster Transition

Bridging ceremony

Closing ceremony – First Year Webelos 

Graduating Webelos Scouts

Joseph  B. Tyler  P.
Evan  H. Steven  R.
Harry  L. Alex  S.

Daniel S.
On February 10, 1930, the National Executive Board of the Boy
Scouts of America approved the Cub program as an experiment
and authorized Cub packs to register with the BSA. Cub books

were issued including: Wolf, Bear, Lion, Parents' Cub Book, and
Cub Leader's Outline. Uniforms for boys were issued ($6.05

complete) and 5,102 boys as well as 1,433 pack leaders formed
243 Packs that first year. Today there are 2 million Cub Scouts

and one-half million leaders in 50,000 Packs nationwide.

Every February thereafter, Cub Scout Packs from around the
country have held Blue & Gold Banquets to commemorate the

anniversary of Cub Scouting in the USA.

We gather tonight to celebrate the birthday of Cub Scouting and
to honor the achievements of the members of Pack 800.

We are especially proud to recognize our second year Webelos
for a job well done as all have earned the Arrow of Light Award -

the highest award bestowed in Cub Scouting !

Congratulations, Pack 800 and best wishes to the bridging
Webelos as they embark on many new adventures, including

the Boy Scout Trail.

Laguna Country United Methodist Church
24442 Moulton Pkwy, Laguna Hills, CA

February 3rd 2006 6:30pm to 8:30pm



We would like to give a special thanks to all of the graduating
parents who have held leadership positions and helped make
the Pack go over the years: Linda H., Alex L., Charles R. and

Bryan S.


